
CREATON PARISH COUNCIL EXTRAORDINARY MEETING  
16TH MAY 2017  
Draft Minutes 

Chairman: Councillor James Hill 

Clerk: Katrina Jones, 77 High Street, Naseby, Northants NN6 6DD, Tel 01604-740862 Email: 

creatonpc@gmail.com 

Draft Minutes of an Extraordinary Meeting of Creaton Parish Council 
Held on Tuesday 16th May 2017 

in the Village Hall, Creaton at 6.15pm 
 

Present: Cllrs James Hill (Chair), Sylvia Winter (Vice Chair), Michelle Aveyard, Geoff White, Reg 
Thomas, Anna Hughes and Jane Shanks.  

 
In attendance: Katrina Jones (Clerk), and members of the public.  
 
The meeting was opened at 6.25pm. 
 
24. Apologies for Absence: None 
 
25. Declarations of Interest: Cllr Winter regarding item 27.  
 
26. Public Forum: Charles Matts spoke about the proposed plans for the new shop and post 

office and pre-planning application discussions regarding a possible site on Welford Road 
which raised the possibility of the removal of the bus shelter.  

 
27. Possible Site for Village Shop/ Post Office and Possible Removal of Bus Shelter: It was 

RESOLVED that the Parish Council agreed to the removal of the bus shelter in principle but 
would need to agree issues such as how it was removed, by whom and at what cost.  Prop. 
Cllr White, Sec. Cllr Aveyard.  

 
28.  Next Meeting: Parish Council Meeting on 4TH July 2017.  
 
 
 
Meeting closed at 6.45pm.  
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